The ISSC was notified of a recall of all mussels harvested on August 18-19, 2021, from the
Penn Cove growing area in Island County, WA due to elevated PSP levels. Washington
Department of Health reported that the shipping company was able to notify all customers
before any of the recalled product was consumed, and all mussels have been accounted for.



